
If you are looking for things to do as you begin
venturing out this summer, please consider a museum
pass from the library. Our Friends of the Library work
hard to fund our museum passes every year. 

Each venue has different guidelines since COVID, so
make sure to check their website before you go. We
have the following passes available at this time:

Boston Museum of Science: requires a $10 copay
Currier Museum of Art: 50% off general admission
Peabody Essex Museum: register online at
pem.org/tickets, call library for promo code
The Trustees: The Trustees have 118 locations in
Massachusetts that offer free admissions with a pass,
including Crane’s Beach, deCordova Sculpture Park
and Museum, and Fruitland’s museum.

Please call the library for more information.

The East Kingston Public Library offers a feature for anyone
that has a library card. Kanopy is a movie streaming service
that has recently added Lionsgate to their endless list of
movies. You can log into Kanopy by going to kanopy.com
and entering in your 14-digit library card number. From
there, you're all set to watch your movies! You have 10 free
movies a month through the library. We hope you enjoy! 
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Museum Passes at the Library

Movie Streaming

While our summer reading program is in full swing with
many fun programs and activities, one of our biggest is a
concert with Mr. Aaron! Mr. Aaron is a musician from
Concord who sings, dances and plays music for young
children. He was also just recently featured in Best of New
Hampshire 2021 magazine under Arts and Culture or
online at nhmagazine.com. He will be a part of our
summer reading program on July 15 at 10am in the front
lawn of the library (our rain date is scheduled for July
22nd). You can sign up online at
www.eastkingstonlibrary.org/event-sign-up. We hope to
see you there!

Mr. Aaron

http://pem.org/tickets


MONDAY
9AM-3PM

TUESDAY
3PM-7PM

WEDNESDAY
9AM-3PM

THURSDAY
3PM-7PM

FRIDAY
9AM-1PM

Thank you for everyone who came to support us at the Annual Book & Bake Sale! It was
a beautiful day and we sold a lot of books and goodies!! As always, we appreciate your

support! 
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Please mark your calendars for our next charitable gaming
days!

 
Charitable Gaming fundraiser for the Friends of the Library

Tuesday August 17 and Wednesday August 18. 
Friends of the Library receive 30% of proceeds

Ocean Gaming Casino 
81 Ocean Blvd.

Hampton Beach

TAKE AND MAKE



A COVID-19 Update from The
EKPL Board of Trustees

While masks are welcomed and encouraged for
anyone who wishes to wear them, the Trustees

(following CDC guidelines) have decided that patrons
who are vaccinated will no longer be required to

wear masks while in the Library. 

The Trustees encourage those who are unvaccinated
to please wear a mask while in the Library. 

The door to the Library will be unlocked and the
patron limit will be removed. 

 
As of July 1st, 2021:

 

 

 

 
                                                                            

The health and safety of our visitors and employees is
the first priority as the Library moves forward in

loosening COVID-19 guidelines. 
 

We’d like to thank everyone for their patience and
support in keeping everyone safe. We look forward to

seeing you in person soon.
 


